
Message from the Deputy Head 

 

 This term we have been working on a playground project liven 

everyone’s lunchtimes with the support from the PTA we have 

invested in new sheds to house equipment. We have also purchased 

a sound system to play music. The children have been enjoying the 

change. We are still working on collecting dressing up clothing and 

toys for the playground so if you have anything at home that you 

would like to donate, please bring it to the school office. 

Have a lovely weekend, see you all on Monday. 

Alex Leaver 

Water Bottles 

Please make sure your 
child’s bottle only contains 
water. Squash and 
flavoured water will be 
disposed of and changed 
for water. 

School Uniform reminder 

• Navy sweatshirt or cardigan with or without school logo - Required 
• White polo shirt with/without school logo or white shirt—Required 
• Blue fleece with or without logo - Optional 
• Grey trousers or shorts - Required 
• Grey skirt or tunic - Required  
• Red check Summer dress or playsuit - Optional 
• Socks and Tights - Grey, Black or White - Required 
• Sensible, plain black shoes or plain trainers - NO LOGO - Required 
• Sensible white or black sandals in the summer - Optional  
• A pair of outdoor shoes or wellies. 

Picture News 

Although we are no longer adding 
curriculum learning opportunities to 
our newsletter, you can still find them 
on our website via this link: 

Home Learning  

Parent Coffee Morning 

We apologise for the short notice this morning cancelling the 
parents coffee morning, this was due to unforeseen 
circumstances. 

The next parents coffee morning will be held on Thursday 23rd 
May—we look forward to seeing some new faces.  

These are valuable opportunities for parents to informally 
discuss and suggest  new ideas, current systems, what they 
feel works well and not so well within the school environment. 

Please do come along and join us. 

Minutes missed of 
school due to lateness 

This week we have had  305 
minutes (5hrs 5 mins) of lost 
learning due to lateness. 22 
pupils were  late this week. 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

 
Year 5 

Swimming  

3:30 — 4:30 

KS2 Cricket 

3:30 — 4:30 

Y1/2 Racket 
Sports 

3:30 — 4:30 

KS2 Dodgeball 

 
3:30 — 4:30 

Y1/2 Athletics 
   

https://www.lambslane.wokingham.sch.uk/bloqs/home-learning/

